Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 9:00 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: FW: ACDEH Correspondence RO2764

This email is for you although | did not see you listed on the original email addresses.

From: nelson reynoso [mailto:nelsonreynoso1988@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 7:34 PM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>
Subject: Re: ACDEH Correspondence RO2764

Dear mr detterman:

| received your letter dated august 23.

| cannot pay for the investigation/ work plan, due October 20 2017 please contact me reed (responsible party).

| am applying for grant funding under the site cleanup sub account program (SCAP).

In conformance with your letter, | am getting estimates for the HVAC modification you requested( | will call you by
September 5) for update.

| am working on getting a notice prepared as you requested by September 5

Sincerely

Valentin Reynoso

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 24, 2017, at 9:39 AM, dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> wrote:

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your
case, RO0002764

Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACDEH

<ENF_L_2017-08-23.pdf>



